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 Paula and William 

Armstrong

OBJLETTE

R

2016/2457/P 12/06/2016  14:37:04 We strongly oppose these plans for the following reasons:

1. The height of the  proposed buildings mean that most of the light to our lounge and second bedroom 

will be taken away

2. Our garden and conservatory will be without natural light for the best part of the day. With high 

buildings to both the back and the side to our house it will make the outdoor space and the back of our 

home very claustrophobic.

We believe that these buildings should not be constructed to the height proposed.

Furthermore, we have been given (verbally) assurance that in any case the following will be adhered to:

a. There will be no windows overlooking us.

b. The building at the back of our property would be no closer than 4 metres from the end of our 

garden.

We would like to be informed of the date that your assessor will inspect the site,  and would like them 

to come to our property and see the effect of the proposed development on our home.

5 COLLARD 

PLACE

Camden Town

London

NW1 8DU
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